

Invitation to the Annual AEC International Regulatory Conference 2018

СКОПЈЕ / РЕПУБЛИКА МАКЕДОНЕТА СКОПЈЕ

5poj 1003 - 1011/1

12.03.2018 DAMME

Dear Madam/Sir,

I have the great honor and pleasure to invite you to the Annual International Regulatory Conference (IRC) which will be held in Ohrid, Republic of Macedonia, from 14 to 16 May 2018, organised and hosted by the Agency for Electronic Communications.

This year again, the Agency for Electronic Communications will hold an International Regulatory Conference on Digital Society, with an aim to encourage public discussion on issues concerning the latest developments in the ICT sector. On behalf of AEC, we wanted to add that this year annual Conference title will be: 'Time for action', hoping it will encourage a set of action amongst our network of regulatory bodies for strengthening cooperation and improvement in our field of work.

Distinguished personalities, both Macedonian and internationals are invited including Governmental representatives, Regulatory Authorities, ITU officials, European Union officials, operators, other companies as well as key persons in the Macedonian and global electronic communications market.

The Annual AEC International Regulatory Conference 2018 is planned to be organised as a two day event and will take place in Hotel "Metropol" in Ohrid, Republic of Macedonia.

I sincerely believe that this Conference will provide a great platform for having meaningful dialogue between all stakeholders and an excellent ground to exchange views on topics of common interest by sharing knowledge and experience.

Confirmation of participation can be made by fax to +389 2 3224 611 or through the contact points latest by 5 May 2018 as follows:

Ms. Dragica Lepavcova (tel: +389 2 3289232 email: dragica.lepavcova@aec.mk), and

Participants wishing to hold presentations are welcomed to send their proposals latest by

1 May 2018 for the attention of Ms. Dragica Lepavcova directly by email: dragica.lepavcova@aec.mk. and Mr.Aleksandar Acev email: aleksandar.acev@aec.mk.



I hope that you will be able to participate and make a valuable contribution to the Annual AEC International Regulatory Conference 2018.

Looking forward to welcoming you in Ohrid.

Yours Sincerely,

Sasho Dimitrijoski

Director